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This bill looks to undermine the voice of the voter, regardless of their political 

leanings. Voter fraud in Oregon is not a prevalent problem. Not like hunger, not like 

homelessness, not like business corruption. This is a waste of time and an insult to 

every voter in the state. If voter fraud is such a concern, make election day a national 

holiday so workers can take the day to vote in person and elderly folks can have 

more hands available to get them to the polls. But that will never happen because 

this isn't a real problem. Do better.  


